
Incorporation report by: Committee Chair, and Committee. 
October 19th, 2023 

Hello Everyone, 

• Submitted Out of Committee, two Policy and Procedure changes in Section 2 for 
our upcoming October National Board meeting.  

• Section 2 of our Policy & Procedures was reviewed by our committee recently, 
and is on our AVVA website for review to read about our AVVA process for 
Chapters, Independent Chapters, and States. 

• All forms and letters were updated with the Logo, and the IRS  letter was updated 
with the new elected Board Members added 2023- 2025. 

• Our committee continues to Hold online meetings, and conference calls working 
together as a team so that everyone will have the correct knowledge about 
incorporating your States, Chapters. Our goal is your success! 

Great News! 

• Welcome & Congratulations! to our two newest chapters who have completed 
their Incorporation Process. 

• Chapter 391 Of California, Interim President Shirley Hunter.  A special 
Presentation of the AVVA flag, and Charter by Regional Director Kelly 
Frederickson.  

• Chapter 454 of Kentucky, Interim President Wynella Bethards.  A Special 
presentation of the flag, and Charter by Regional Director Hope Summers.  

• With the approval of our current Bylaws we are able to add Dual members to 
AVVA Committee’s and vote all levels.  We are pleased to “welcome ” Barry to 
our Incorporation Committee.  

• Congratulations!  To these recent chapters who are in the process of 
incorporating. Chapter’s 789, 1056, 1091, 165.  
 

• looking forward to working with  you in our term 2023- 2025.   
• Please, if you have any questions or comments contact  

Me or our committee.    

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris, Incorporation Committee Chair & Committee Members: 

Susan Price, TN 

Ann Rice, TN 

Barry Schloffel, Duel Member CA 

Nancy Rekowski, Special Advisor, PA 



 

 

 

 

 

 


